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James Thum

From: James Thum
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2020 9:11 AM
To: Lauren Smyser
Cc: Kourtney Romine; Mike@smithmalek.com
Subject: RE: Application of Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC for Spacing

Lauren, 

This email confirms that the Department has received the two Proof of Mailings attached as a pdf file to your email. 

Thank you very much, 

James Thum 
Oil & Gas Program Manager 
Oil & Gas Division - Idaho Dept of Lands 
Phone: (208) 334-0243 
Email:  jthum@idl.idaho.gov 
Website:  https://ogcc.idaho.gov/ 
Idaho Data Explorer: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/data-explorer/ 

From: Lauren Smyser <lauren@smithmalek.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2020 9:02 AM 
To: James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov> 
Cc: Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov>; Mike@smithmalek.com 
Subject: Re: Application of Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC for Spacing 

Good morning: 

Attached please find a Proof of Mailing for the Notice of Hearing and a Proof of Mailing for the Application, Declaration 
of James L. Allen, and Supplemental Declaration being filed in Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001. Please confirm receipt. 

Thank you, 

Lauren Smyser 

Legal Assistant 

101 S. Capitol Blvd., Suite 930 

Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001
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Boise, ID 83702 p. 208. 473.7009 | f. 208.473.7661 | e. lauren@smithmalek.com 

On Fri, Feb 28, 2020 at 11:37 AM James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov> wrote: 

Lauren, 

This email confirms that the Department has received the Supplemental Declaration attached as a pdf file to your 
email. 

Thank you very much, 

James Thum 

Oil & Gas Program Manager 

Oil & Gas Division - Idaho Dept of Lands 

Phone: (208) 334-0243 

Email:  jthum@idl.idaho.gov 

Website:  https://ogcc.idaho.gov/ 

Idaho Data Explorer: https://ogcc.idaho.gov/data-explorer/ 

From: Lauren Smyser <lauren@smithmalek.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2020 11:30 AM 
To: James Thum <jthum@idl.idaho.gov>; Kourtney Romine <kromine@idl.idaho.gov> 
Cc: Mike@smithmalek.com 
Subject: Re: Application of Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC for Spacing 

James and Kourtney: 
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Attached please find a Supplemental Declaration of James L. Allen being filed in Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001. 
Please confirm receipt.  

  

Thank you,  
 

Lauren Smyser 
Legal Assistant 

 

101 S. Capitol Blvd., Suite 930 

Boise, ID 83702 p. 208. 473.7009 | f. 208.473.7661 | e. lauren@smithmalek.com 

  

  

  

On Mon, Feb 24, 2020 at 4:30 PM Lauren Smyser <lauren@smithmalek.com> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Thum and Ms. Romine: 
 
Attached please find an Application of Snake River Oil and Gas, LLC. Please confirm receipt.  

  

I'm also running a hard copy over now.  

 
Thank you, 
 

Lauren Smyser 
Legal Assistant 

 

101 S. Capitol Blvd., Suite 930 

Boise, ID 83702 p. 208. 473.7009 | f. 208.473.7661 | e. lauren@smithmalek.com 
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This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or 
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me by replying to this message 
and permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any printout thereof. 
 
 
For additional information about Smith + Malek, PLLC, including a list of attorneys, please see our website at www.smithmalek.com. 
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